
 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Please inform your student/students that it is time to think about being a safety patrol member for next 

year. If your student is interested in participating/volunteering in our school safety patrol team please 

complete and sign this form below. 

At the start and end of each school day, patrol members help direct the other students safely cross the 

streets. It will require that your student/students come a little early to school (8:45am on Monday’s and 
9:00am Tuesday’s thru Friday’s) and stay a little late after school (3:35pm – 3:50pm). Your Student will 

receive safety patrol training before being assigned to a post. While on duty, your child will wear safety 

patrol gear which helps him/her be visible to the traffic.  

The permission form is due in the school office no later than Monday, August 26th. The safety patrol 

member training will start on Wednesday, August 28
th 

.  Please circle below if your students interested in 

a lieutenant or member position.  (Lieutenants must have participated in safety patrol the prior year).          

                                   Member                     Lieutenant      

Participation in safety patrol provides students with pedestrian safety training and an experience in good 

citizenship and teamwork.  Students must have parent/guardian permission in order to serve as a safety 

patrol member.  If you decide to allow your child to apply for safety patrol membership, your 

cooperation with ensuring your child is on time to his/her post will be greatly appreciated.   

Approval of Parent or Guardian: 

I understand the duties and responsibilities of the Safety Patrol as outlined above and give my consent 

for my child to serve as a member of the school safety patrol team for year 2013-14.  

 

Print Students Name    Print Parent/Guardian Name   Date 

      

      Signature of Parent/Guardian                          Date 

Safety Patrol of 2013-14 


